CamDEN-FRONTIER BoARD OF EDUCATION

Personnel & Curriculum Committee Meeting — 6:30 PM - October 10, 2022 - HS Office

Board Members Present: Emily Morrison Lynn Landers

.  Discussion Items

a. EBLI-Petersen Handwriting Kits- makes sense to have the handwriting kits match the
curriculum

b. Future Proud Michigan Educator Explore is a course designed to raise student
awareness of educational strategies, systems and professions. This course engages learners
in a study of student identity and the ways in which those identities are developed in
learning communities. Students will examine issues that affect their education, including
personal and systemic influences. Through classroom assignments and clinical experiences,
students will analyze teaching and learning practices as they receive mentorship and
experiential learning. Students will use the course content and experiences to plan and
prepare for their own educational pathways.

1. We have student participating in this program and it would allow our staff to work
with them for a stipend paid by the program.

c. Feedback from Staff member on Curriculum- Science curriculum uses a lot of inquiry
which is a higher order thinking skill from Blooms Taxonomy, our students are not quite
ready to master this but need to be exposed. Expectations for mastery need to be
tempered with the reality that we are coming

d. Cheerleading Coach
Lindsay Cooney- experience

e. Staffingideas
Down the road utilizing existing staff to handle some business office functions
possibly eliminating the need for ISD business office services

f. Handbook -full time pupil definition.
We need to satisfy language in the Pupil Count Audit

This is not a public meeting; rather it is a meeting of the Camden-Frontier Board of Education held in public. Provision for public comment is available at the
beginning and the end of the meeting. Public comment is limited to three minutes. Speakers must be recognized by the Board President and state their name
and address for the official record. Complaints concerning school personnel or students cannot be discussed in an open meeting unless do in compliance with

Public Act 267 of 1967. Such complaints should be forwarded to the Superintendent unless he/she is the subject of the complaint in which case it should be

processed through the Board President.

Upon request, Camden-Frontier School shall make all reasonable accommodations for a disabled person to attend this meeting.
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